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FFWPU Ghana: A special two-day workshop was held in Ghana on May 7th and 8th, 2016 under the 
auspices of the Continental President, Africa-West, Dr. Cho Dong Ho. 
 
The guest speakers at the workshop were West Africa headquarters representatives, Rev. Mrs. Brou 
Catarine, Regional President’s Assistant and Rev. Eugene Ahondjo, Education department. 
 
The theme for the workshop was “Let’s Inherit True Parents’ Victory through the Heavenly Tribal 
Messiah Vision”, and we had 72 participants. 
 
In this seminar, the Central Blessed Families and members in Ghana received updates on the state of 
affairs in our global movement as we work toward Vision 2020. We were also educated on the proper 
understanding of the mission of the Heavenly Tribal Messiah and the best practices in achieving success 
in our core mission in this era of Cheon Il Guk. 
 
Through practical case studies of successful stories in Philippines, Thailand, Nepal and our neighboring 
Nigeria, Blessed families were inspired with hope and resolved to further study the materials and take 
steps to systematically fulfill this awesome grace and blessings disguised in this assignment from our 
beloved True Parents. 
 

 
 


